
Khalsa College Received Prestigious Award from AICTE, Delhi 

Khalsa College Amritsar is proud to announce that Training and Placement Cell of the college 

has been honored with an award of recognition from All India Council for Technical 

Education (AICTE), Delhi for its outstanding contribution to student engagement in placements 

through the AICTE Career Portal. The award acknowledges the college's relentless efforts in 

facilitating a successful placement process and ensuring valuable career opportunities for its 

students. This prestigious award was presented to Dr. Harbhajan Singh Randhawa, Director of 

the Training and Placement Cell, in recognition of his initiatives in steering the placements to 

new heights. 

Dr. Arvinder Kaur Kahlon, Principal, Khalsa College, Amritsar appreciated the efforts of 

Placement Cell and emphasized that this recognition highlights Khalsa College's commitment in 

creating a robust connection between academic excellence and industry requirements, enabling 

students to take proactive steps in securing a promising future. 

 Dr. Harbhajan Singh Randhawa conveyed his thanks to AICTE, Delhi for this prestigious award 

and said his team will encourage students to participate in upcoming placement drives. He 

congratulated the entire team of Training and Placement Cell especially Dr. Anureet Kaur of 

Computer Science department for their collective efforts in making this achievement possible. 

He expressed his immense gratitude to the college Principal and Management Committee for 

their unwavering support, which played a crucial role in securing this award. 

 


